
 

 

Meeting of the Kirkhill & Bunchrew Community Council 
 

Minute of  Meeting, Tuesday 8th January 2019 

 
Present 
Fred Geddes, Chris Heaton-Armstrong, Cameron Kemp, Cllr. Emma Knox, Alistair MacNeil, Judith Rumbold,  
Lindsey Stout, Ian Weir, Karen Young.  

 
In attendance 
 
 
1. Apologies 
 
None. 

 

Actions 

2. Minutes of the meeting of 13th November 2018 

Approved. Proposed by Judith Rumbold, seconded by Ally MacNeil. 

 

3. Police Report 

The new Sergeant is Brian Bissett. He will no longer send out a report to be read at the 

meeting. There was nothing of note in the local area.  

 

Planning 

1805145/PIP, Ladystone 
Objection, on the grounds that the road is inadequate.  
 
Brandon Newtonhill site for 3 holiday cottages 

18/02265/FUL.  

Fred Geddes wrote to Keith Gibson on 3.12.18. No reply so far. Can we do anything to press 

for an enforcement notice? Cllr. Emma Knox commented that a rectification notice has been 

served and will ask David Mudie about this again.  

 

1804810/PIP 

A burn separates the property from the main house and Kirkhill and Bunchrew Community 

Council will ask for an explanation of why planning was granted in this case and policy was 

not followed. This has not gone to Committee, as per policy when a community council 

objects.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A.O.B. 

Fred Geddes said that the balance is £957.61, with £200 due to go out to the senior citizens' 

Christmas parties.  

Karen Young asked if there had been any update on the flashing sign for Inchmore. Cllr. Emma 

Knox said that she is working with the school towards Safer Routes to School.  

 



 

 

14. Dates of Future Meetings 

Tuesday 19 February 2019 

Meetings are to be held in the Williamson Room, Kirkhill Community Centre and will begin at 

7:30pm.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
The next meeting is on Tuesday 19 February 2019 at 7.30pm  

in the Williamson Room, Kirkhill Community Centre 


